
Malmesbury Town Council 

Town Hall and Facilities Committee meeting 11.9.19 

Report No.3 

 

Parks and Open Spaces Report 

 

 

I. Newnton Grove 

There is some damage to a protective rubber sleeve on the top of the tower. This has been 

reported to Sutcliffe Play who have stated they will be sending some replacement material 

as a good will gesture.  

 

II. St Aldhelms Gym  

The Outdoor Gym has in the main been installed, there was a supply issue with one item of 

equipment, and this is schedule to be installed on the 4.11.19.  The overall feedback has 

been very positive. There has been one complaint by a resident immediately opposite. 

   

 

 

Richard Spencer- Williams – Town Clerk  

 

 


